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Our Ref: HY/MRA 

 

4 March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

September 2024 Admissions  

 

The move to secondary school is an important and exciting part of the life of our children and I am delighted 

that you have chosen All Saints Catholic High School for the next phase of your child’s education.  

 

You will have received a letter from the Local Authority offering a place at All Saints Catholic High School for 

your child from September 2024. In order that the school may prepare for your child’s admission, please scan 

the QR code below to complete the required database information sheet. This needs to be completed by 

Thursday 28 March 2024. It is important we receive this information, particularly email addresses, by the 

deadline so we can contact you with important updates.  

 

This year we are pleased to offer two Transition Days for all pupils. The dates for these are Tuesday 2 July 

and Wednesday 3 July. All pupils will be invited to attend both days. We will send out a separate letter 

inviting some pupils to an extra Transition Day on Monday 1 July.  Further detailed information will be sent in 

the summer term. A parents’ meeting will be held at All Saints after school finishes on Wednesday 3 July. 

Exact times will be communicated nearer the time.  

 

At All Saints we intend to build on the achievements, gifts and talents of your child and we recognise how 

important your contribution is in helping us do this. As a Catholic school we also understand the importance 

of the support of the parish and community. To enable us to maintain strong parish links, please ensure you 

specify on the database sheet which parish you belong to, where applicable. We look forward to welcoming 

you as part of the All Saints community and establishing a strong and supportive relationship with you over 

the coming years. 

 

If you have any questions about the information in this letter, please do not hesitate to contact the transition 

team via e-mail: R.Hartley@allsaints.sheffield.sch.uk or C.Murasa@allsaints.sheffield.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Your sincerely    

 

 

 
S P Pender  
Headteacher 
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